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Region Advisory No. 29, s. 2017 
Corrigendum to Region Memorandum No. 11, s. 2017 re: R-XII Confab on K to 12 cum 

Launching of “ONE SOCCSKSARGEN”, this advisory is issued for the information of 
DepEd Officials, personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit depedroxii.org) 
 

 

To: Schools Division Superintendents 
      This Region 

  

 Please be informed that the R-XII Confab on K to 12 cum Launching of 

“ONE SOCCSKSARGEN” which was originally scheduled on May 16-17, 2017 

shall be moved to June 13-14, 2017 at Green Leaf Hotel, General Santos 

City.  

  

All other details contained in the Region Memo 11, s. 2017 are still enforced. 
 

For the information, guidance and immediate compliance of all concerned. 

    
 

 
 
 

 
DR. ARTURO B. BAYOCOT, CESO V 

OIC-Regional Director 
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